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This is very cumbersome and controlling. If someone has rightfully their doctorate, 

they should have a right to use that title without having to constantly qualify it. The 

rules currently in place already protect the use of titles, and it has not been 

problematic. This does not make sense and would prove costly for everyone to 

change (all signage and print materials??) Please don’t pass this.  


